

23 July 2018

The President
The Maritime Law Association of Australia and New Zealand
c/o Clerk Young, Owen Dixon Chambers West
525 Lonsdale Street
Melbourne VIC 3000
Australia

BY EMAIL & POST

By email: admin@mlaanz.org

For the kind attention of: Pat Saraceni

Dear Sir/Madam

CMI 2019 COLLOQUIUM, MEXICO CITY 30TH SEPTEMBER 2019 TO 2ND OCTOBER 2019

On behalf of the President and the Executive Council of the CMI, I am pleased to inform you that the CMI Colloquium in Mexico City in 2019 is now confirmed as taking place from 30th September 2019 to 2nd October 2019. Please see the attached Save-the-Date flyer, which you should use in disseminating information to your members.

Further information about the Colloquium will be released in due course.

Yours faithfully

Lawrence Teh
CMI Administrator

enc

СС

The President of the CMI